
Naquag Elementary School 
Incoming Second Grade – Summer Reading 

 
June 2019 

Dear Students and Families, 

 

Congratulations on completing first grade! In order to prepare for the 

upcoming school year, we recommend that children read, or have someone 

read to them, as often as possible during the summer months.  In fact, 

research is clear that children who don't read during the summer can lose 

up to three months of reading progress and that loss has a cumulative, 

long-term effect.   

 

We recommend that you refer to the suggested reading choice list 

attached if you are looking for some good titles. Although choosing titles 

from this list is not mandatory, it would be a good place to turn to for 

ideas.  The goal will be to read ten books and record these on the tracking 

sheet over the summer.  If your child reads ten titles and returns the 

completed tracking form, he/she will earn a special dining experience in 

September. The children will sit at a lovely decorated cafeteria table with 

their very own teacher. The children will eat their regular school bought or 

home packed lunch at this dining experience.  

 

Return your tracking sheet to your second grade teacher by Friday, 

September 6, 2019.  We look forward to working with your child next year 

at Naquag.  Have a great summer! 

   

Sincerely, 

Naquag Second Grade Teachers 

 

 

P.S.  The Rutland Public Library also has an incredible summer reading 

program with exciting events and incentives.  Check it out!  We also hope to 

hear that you practiced your math skills over the summer, especially your 

addition and subtraction fact fluency.  We highly recommend that you go to 

the Dollar Store and purchase addition and subtraction flashcards and 

practice, practice, practice!   

   
   

 

  

   

 

 

 



 

 

 

   

          ​Naquag Elementary School 
Incoming Second Grade – Summer Reading 

 
 

 
Student’s Name: ___________________________  

 
Year: Summer 2019 
 
 

Title Author Date 

1.     

2.     

3.     

4.     

5.     

6.     

7.     

8.     

9.    

10.   

*List any additional books on an additional sheet.  
Please return to your second grade teacher by Friday, September 6,  2019  
   


